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Commodore's Report
  

Dear Members,

Another wet month has passed and we have not had a chance to go boating yet, lets hope the weather improves soon.
 

At last the steps to the main entrance have been completed thanks to Jim and his Monday gang, all we need is some dry weather to complete the painting.
 

Due to the weather and the on going parking problems attendance at the club has been a lot lower than usual, but I have been informed by our treasurer Mike that financially we are on target.  This is mainly due to the hard work that Mandy and her social team have put in to make all our social events a great success to boost the takings, well done Mandy. Although we had a great response  to our plea  for volunteers to man the bar we need to keep up the good work, so please put your name down on the list to help. Poor Phil seems to be lumbered with bar duty every Sunday so please give him a break and put your name down.
 

Well that’s all for now folk. Happy sailing.

Roy Nash
Commodore
March 2018
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Dates for your diary ... 

April
Sunday 1st             Club Open   /  Easter Cruise
Monday 2nd           Club Closed /  Easter Cruise
Friday 6th               Club Night - Skittles
Sunday 8th             Club Open
Friday 13th             Club Night
Sunday 15th           Club Night
Friday 20th             Club Night
Sunday 22nd          St Georges Lunch (Red and white - Smart / Casual)
Friday 27th             Club Night
Sunday 29th           Commodore's Meet & Greet

May
Friday 4th               Club Night  /  Rochester Cruise
Sunday 6th             Club Night /   Rochester Cruise
Monday 7th            Club closed / Rochester Cruise
Friday 11th             Club  Night / Skittles
Sunday 13th           Club Open
Friday 18th             Club Night
Sunday 20th           Club Open
Friday 25th             Club Night
Sunday 27th           Club Open
Monday 28th          Club Closed / Spring Bank Holiday
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Just wanted to say a big thank you for an excellent meal at our fitting out supper (Saturday 10th March). I know how much hard work goes into it ,but it is very much appreciated. A lovely evening.

Thanks again

Sally and Les Holdaway 
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St Patricks Day Lunch
Sunday 18th March 2018

What a wonderful occasion this turned out to be.   Despite the dreadful snowy weather we had overnight, we had a full turn out of 63 people.  There was a sea of 40 shades of green in the hats and outfits nearly everyone wore and as usual, the members had decorated the clubhouse with lovely Irish touches to add to the mood.  Even those with no Irish blood were happy to be Irish for the day!

Mandy, Terry, Gill, Linda and the rest of the catering team prepared an extremely tasty menu of Irish Stew or Gammon and Colcannon, with a good selection of desserts or cheese and biscuits to follow.  This went down very well with everyone, as shown by the number of clean plates returned for washing up.

For our entertainment we had the lovely Gronya singing and her husband Darryl on guitar.  They are becoming a bit of a tradition for our St. Patrick’s Day lunches, but they were in peak form and got everyone going with some of their ‘joining’-in songs and got plenty of people up on the dance floor as well.  We also had the group of young Irish dancers who gave us a dazzling display of traditional Irish dancing, which everyone thoroughly enjoyed.

Well done to all the members who put in the time and effort in to make it such a wonderful day.

NB:  Maggie won the Irish joke competition (again) but if was a bit of a foregone conclusion this time as nobody else wanted to stand up and tell one!

Deidre Sambridge 
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Invitation to the River Thames Alliance Co Limited General Meeting

Date:    Thursday 19th April 2018
Venue:  Crowne Plaza Hotel, Reading 

The rational for the meeting is that at the Directors Meeting held on 26th January, 2018, Agenda Item 3.c.iii agreed that a new Business Plan be prepared to submission to the RTA Co Ltd General Meeting, which is now scheduled for 19th April 2018. 

The Directors confirmed that they agreed that the principles that led to the formation of RTA continue to be relevant and a current business plan be developed AND accepted by members at the General Meeting on 19th April 2018.

Current status of the RTA, as at end of Year 4, which finished on 31st March 2018 will also be presented.

Agenda is as follows:  

1430        Welcome
1435        Key Note Address – Mr John Howell MP, Henley,
                Chair of Thames APPG 
1450        Year Three Report – Giving the historical perspective
                at end of Year 3.
1450        Year Four Report  - Delivering a full update to
                31st March, 2018

1500        Waterways Plan Metric – All the Action Points
                from the Waterways Plan updated. 
1530        Future Management of RTA Co Ltd – (The Business
                Case will be circulated on Friday 6th April)
Further details regarding the meeting are as per the attached links:

Business Plan...
https://gallery.mailchimp.com/c74d5d0274077f9767e590674/files/17a1c842-47c7-45c4-980f-dfc5725583c2/RTA_Business_Plan_7_March_2018_dk_final.pdf

Questions Proforma...
https://gallery.mailchimp.com/c74d5d0274077f9767e590674/files/9fe78dc1-43c3-4c98-b8a6-4f43e6423983/RTA_Question_Proforma_29_March_.docx

RSVP...
https://gallery.mailchimp.com/c74d5d0274077f9767e590674/files/369a2c17-a928-4dfb-bd49-9a3b57be7cf8/RTA_RSVP_Form_31_Mar_2018.docx

Should you wish to attend this meeting then please RSVP, using the attached RSVP form by 11.00am Monday 16th April 2018. 
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St. Georges Lunch
Sunday 22nd April
 
We will be celebrating St. George's Day with a traditional English Roast Lunch on Sunday 22nd April, 1.00pm for 1.30 pm
 
MENU
First course
Pate garnished with English green salad
Main course
Traditional English Roast Beef with all the Trimmings
Dessert
Meringue nests, sherry trifle with cream or custard
followed by a selection of English cheeses and biscuits
(Vegetarian options are available on request)
 
After lunch entertainment will be a ye olde English bingo quiz
A secret bring a prize (Something wrapped in Red & White) Tombola
A patriotic singsong “song sheets will be provided” and background music through our in-house audio system creating a relaxed atmosphere where we can chat and unwind
The Dress Code for the day is Red & White
Tickets are £15.00 and payment will be required for no shows and cancellations after Thursday 19th April
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Weybridge Mariners are invited to attend the Sweeps Weekend at Rochester
5th - 7th May

Timetable 

Friday 4th May - Leave Teddington Lock at 3.00 AM
Low tide is at 4.30am
Sunrise is at 5.30am
Sail direct to Queenborough
Approx travel time to Thames Barrier  (30 miles )  5hrs 30mins
Approx travel time from Barrier            (36 miles )  4hrs 30mins
Overnight Queenborough

Saturday 5th May - leave Queenborough at 10.00am
Arrive Rochester at Noon.

After mooring up you will be invited to join Chris Walpole, 
Rear Commodore (Tidal) and his wife, Linda, for drinks 

Monday 7th May - Leave Rochester at 9.00am
pushing the tide for 2hr 30mins;
rising tide at Southend at 11.26am, sailing direct to Teddington Lock.

Come and enjoy a good weekend cruising.

Please put your names on the list in the clubhouse, with boat name, size  and average cruising speed or email chris walpole
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WMC club member Ian Gilbert has been appointed Vice Rear Admiral of the Association of Dunkirk Little Ships (the Admiral of the ADLS is HRH Prince Michael of Kent).

I think this is a feather in the WMC cap!
 
Best regards
Rob Fry
Honorary Secretary

Our mailing address is:
News_at_WMC@outlook.com



